
From: PG&E Tariffs 
Sent: 6/9/2014 3:59:12 PM 
To: 'tyr@cpuc.ca.gov' (tyr@cpuc.ca.gov); 'ffd@cpuc.ca.gov' (ffd@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: PG&E's Comments on Draft Res. ESRB-4 (CPUC) 

On Monday, June 9, 2014, Pacific Gas and Electric Company submitted 
Comments on Draft Resolution ESRB-4 to the Commission. 

PGE Tariffs 
Fax: (415) 973-7226 
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